

## Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.

# Weekly Bulletin

11 December, 15

## **Sports Class**



#### of the week

#### This Week's Learning Warriors:

_			
Daisy	Whole class		
Buttercup	Whole class		
Rose	Whole class		
Primrose	Whole class		
Daffodil	Olivia & Terri		
Snowdrop	Ella & Lily		
Foxglove	Sadie & Hannah		

#### Attendance and Lates this week...

	Daisy	Buttercup	Rose	Primrose	Daffodil	Snowdrop	Foxglove
Attendance	97	<mark>99.5</mark>	96.1	93.6	93	91.5	97
Lates	7	4	5	12	4	5	17

#### This week in school...

**Year 3** – have worked really hard rehearsing for Hosanna Rock and blew us all away with their amazing performances. They have also been writing formal letters about a terrible experience we have had at the movies.

**Year 4** – have been learning about fractions, in particular adding and subtracting them. They also began to read Oliver Twist in preparation for writing a diary entry from his perspective.

**Year 5** – have been learning about the local area and thinking about the improvements that could be made.

**Year 6** – have been learning about the Mayan Creation Story and writing their own version.

#### **Merry Christmas!**

This will be our last newsletter of the year so we would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very merry festive break and we will see you back in the new year.

The first day of term is **Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> January 2016.** 

## IVJS Carol Concert

Will be holding our annual carol concert Wednesday 16<sup>th</sup> December at 6.30pm. No tickets are required to attend.

Our concert will be performed by our fantastic choir with special guest appearances from our year 5's and 6's on ukulele.

We need all the children back in school at 6.15pm to take their positions in the hall.

### **Christmas Jumper Day**

On the 18<sup>th</sup> December, we will be taking part in Save the Children's Christmas Jumper Day. We are asking you to wear a Christmas jumper for the day and bring in £1 for the charity Save the Children.

We can't wait to see all the fabulous jumpers!

#### **Letters out this week:**

Daffodil class teacher

Copies of school letters are available on our website

<u>School Pledge: 'I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at</u>
<u>school.'</u>

#### Follow us on Twitter! @ivjs\_bucks

	Event			
11 <sup>th</sup>	Christmas Disco, 6.30pm – 8pm			
Dec				
15 <sup>th</sup>	Lower School			
Dec	Party day			
16 <sup>th</sup>	Carol Concert,			
Dec	6.30pm			
16 <sup>th</sup>	Christmas Lunch			
Dec	CHIISUHAS LUNCH			
17 <sup>th</sup>	Lower School			
Dec	Choir to			
	Heathrow			
17 <sup>th</sup>	Upper School			
Dec	Party Day			
18 <sup>th</sup>	Christmas			
Dec	Jumper Day			
18 <sup>th</sup> Dec				

**LAST DAY OF TERM** 

Jan

First Day of New

Term

### Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.

#### **Lower School Christmas Performance**

Our Lower School Christmas Production of Hosana Rock went down a storm this week. We had a fantastic turn out for the evening show so we would like to thank everyone who came back to perform and make it such a brilliant evening.



### Don't Forget The Bug Club!

We hope you have a lovely break but don't forget to keep up with your reading...

We have some incredibly exciting books on Bug Club. Our teachers have spent ages creating some brilliant selections for you all. Think of it as our gift to you!

#### School Disco

Tonight is our Christmas disco and will be taking place in our hall. For those of you that have bought tickets, the Junior disco starts at 6.30pm and ends at 8pm and FISA will be selling refreshments and hotdogs.

#### **End of Term Parties**

Next week we will be holding our end of year parties for both the Upper and Lower Schools. The Lower school party will be held Tuesday afternoon while the Upper school party will be on Thursday afternoon. They will all take place during the school day. We have sent letters home asking you to contribute some food and drink items towards the party. If your child has any allergies or intolerances, we would also ask if you could bring in some snacks suited to your child's dietary needs

> together. Thank you.

so everyone can enjoy the parties

Don't forget... Please make sure you check your child's hair for nits as they can be quite common this time of year!



## 🗯 Christmas Appeal 🗂



Thank you to everyone who donated items for our collection to The London and Slough Run's homeless bags, we are happy to say that with your help we have helped make a small difference to many people this festive season.